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Lexington District One purchases Gilbert property 
 
LEXINGTON, S.C. — On Tuesday, December 18, 2018, during its regularly scheduled board 
meeting and in accordance with board policy, the Lexington County School District One Board of 
Trustees accepted the administration’s recommendation to approve the purchase of a piece property 
located in Gilbert on Highway #1 for $125,000. 
 
The 0.84 acre property, known as Tax Map Number 005100-03-060, is adjacent to the site the 
district purchased September 14, 2017 where it plans to build a new elementary school. 
 
The purchase of the site gives the district provides additional frontage and improved sight lines for 
parents coming to and from the school. 
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